

NEWSLETTER

19th March 2021 Volume 4, Issue 25

Coleshill C of E Primary School

Inspiring our children to flourish and enjoy 'Life in all its fullness' (John 10:10)

St Patrick's Day Nursery Style

Children in Nursery had a wonderful time this week as they celebrated St Patrick's Day—bringing a new meaning to The Green School.

Nursery created lots of different opportunities to explore and enjoy. Here are a few of the activities that were provided to help think about St Patrick's Day.



Diary Dates				
March				
31st	Last Day of Term			
April				
1st	INSET			
2nd	EASTER HOLIDAYS			
19th	Start of new term			

ATTENDANCE 2020-21

This Week: **97.5%**

This Year: **96.8%**

RM-93.1	RJ-97.6			
1W-98.9	1JO-93			
2R-98.7	2J-99.5			
3P-98.3	3M-98.7			
4M-98.1	4L-98			
5C-98.1	5FH—			
6J-98.5	6B-96.6			











Reception and Year 1

As part of our Easter celebrations in the last week of term, each phase will be contributing to our Collective Worship sessions in different ways. Reception and Y1 will be contributing in the classic tradition of bonnet making.

Easter Celebrations – Easter Bonnets

We invite your child to decorate an Easter bonnet at home and bring it into school on Monday 29th March.

OR

Alternatively, we are offering the option for you to send your child with a bonnet on <u>Monday 29th March</u> which they can then <u>decorate in school.</u>

The children will display their finished masterpieces in our Easter bonnet parade during collective worship on Wednesday 31st March. Please ask your child's class teacher if you have any queries.

Good luck and happy creating!

There's still time to make a donation if you would like to...

If you would like to, there is a Parent Pay option to make a donation.

CLICK HERE: https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/ Default.aspx?shopid=3373

This year there is no requirement to make a donation to wear non-uniform.

Donation for those who feel they can.



Special Mentions

Here are some children who have shone this week. Congratulations to you all for being the best you can be!





RM	Rueben H	Ava W	3LM	Miller L-J	
RJ	Lilly P	Riley H	4SL	Archie P	Eva B
1GW	Briar P	Romaya M	4SM	Riley J	Jack M
1JO	Elia	Emma D	5FH	Felicity T	Elijah B
2TJ	Imogen P	Layleigh-Rose	5JC	Charlie R	Lilli-Rose
2JR	Ezmee P	Theo A	6WJ	Freddie N	Summer J
3СР	Carter F	Darcey G	6ТВ	Adam A	Zane M

Tae Kwon-Do Champs!

During the recent lockdown, some of our talented children proudly represented their local martial arts club 'Coleshill TKD', by taking part in the regional 'TAGB Central England South, Online Patterns Championships'.

As a result of their commitment, focus, enthusiasm and dedication, they all received a certificate of participation, in recognition of their hard work....and four of these children, also successfully achieved well-deserved medal places in their categories too!

This championship was open to ALL clubs and students in the Central England South Midlands area, which meant a very large number of competitors entered. Students had to record a video of themselves performing their relevant pattern (which demonstrates, skill, technique, focus, power and control) and then had to submit their entry to be judged by a top panel of TAGB martial artists.

So, please join us in celebrating all our budding Tae kwon-do student's efforts, and also in wishing the very best of luck to Ali-James, Jakub, Daniel and Belle, who are all now going through to the NATIONAL FINALS, which will be judged later this month.

Well done and good luck!



(Gold Medal)
Yellow belt boys
division

Ali-James



(Silver Medal) Yellow belt boys division



(Silver Medal) White belt boys division



(Bronze Medal)
Yellow belt girls
division



White belt boys



Yellow belt boys division

(If your child, yourself, or your family, may be interested in finding out more about Tae kwon-do classes, which enhance and promote a great many benefits such as: health, fitness, well-being, discipline, focus, self-confidence, respect, working with others, control, balance, core strength, co-ordination and motor skills, then please feel free to contact Coleshill TKD Instructor 'Helen Audus-Norman' for more info on: 07941 799 433, email: info@coleshilltkd.co.uk, or please visit our Facebook page 'Coleshill TKD' for more info).



Parent Line -Text messaging service

Parents/Carers can text a school nurse from their mobile phone. ChatHealth, the school nurse messaging service, is confidential and available Monday to Friday from 9am to 5pm. You can message for advice about general health, child development, behaviour, toileting and emotional health and wellbeing.

Text number: 07520 619376

Are you facing financial hardship because of the pandemic?

The Warwickshire Local Welfare Scheme can help you if you are struggling to access food and energy.

The scheme helps people in crisis by offering emergency support and putting them in touch with services who can offer longer term help.





You are not alone, call today on 0800 4081448 or 01926 359182 to discuss your circumstances with a friendly advisor.

www.warwickshire.gov.uk/ facinghardship

